ISRI Member Letter
Dear Member,

ISRI is embarking on an exciting mission to educate the public about our industry and how it benefits the U.S. economy and environment.

We have partnered with JASON Learning to provide an informative and mind-enhancing introduction to scrap and recycling.

With the help of interested Members, we will invite school classes to visit our yards, see our work in action, and learn how what many call junk is actually a valuable resource, as well as a real-life science experiment.

Our hope is to interest more of America’s young people in a science and technology career – and maybe hire some of the resulting scientists that we desperately need for our own industry.

Another very important goal is to secure media coverage for scrap and recycling, getting the message across that our work is vital as America competes in a challenging world economy.

ISRI and JASON together designed the course materials that will help school teachers educate their students. JASON, founded by renowned oceanographer and discoverer of the Titanic, Dr. Robert Ballard, is a nonprofit organization that connects students with scientists and researchers to provide standards-based, mentored, authentic and enriching science learning experiences. 

The innovative collaboration of JASON and ISRI is providing a prominent platform for our members to tell their stories and raise awareness in their communities and across the nation of our industry’s important contributions to our society.

ISRI is anxious to provide the materials and support for Members that participate in the program. Together, we will contribute to the education of America’s youth and the enhanced reputation of the scrap and recycling industry.

Regards,

Robin K. Wiener

